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Roman Trip - Chertsey Museum 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 3 will be visiting Chertsey Museum at the start of the Summer term to kick-start our 

Roman Topic. Our visit will focus on the evidence for lives in Roman Britain and give the 

children the opportunity to handle real and replica artefacts. The day will be broken up into a 

variety of crafting sessions, drama, a museum tour and object handling.  

Due to the size and layout of the museum, our classes will be attending on two different days: 

 3DC will be visiting on Wednesday 17th April 

 3M will be visiting on Thursday 18th April  

 

For this trip, we are asking parents for a voluntary contribution of £22.55 to cover costs of 

coach, entrance, tour and materials. Payments can be made online, through the Eduspot app.  

You will also receive a paper Consent and Medical Form, which will need to be completed and 

returned to school. Children will be required to bring a packed lunch in a named disposable 

bag and a water bottle or select a Grab Bag. Please complete the online form via the link below 

by Friday 22 March. 

https://forms.office.com/e/aQMnTntCCa 

Payment and consent forms must be received by Friday 22 March at the latest.  

Please be aware that if we do not receive sufficient funds from the voluntary contributions, the 

trip may not go ahead as the school cannot fully fund this trip. If you believe you will have 

difficulty in paying this please speak to the school office.  

We will leave school promptly at 9.00 am, so can all children be in the playground by 8.30am, 

and we should be returning for the end of school at 3.20pm. Your child should arrive at school 

in full school uniform. 

We are very excited to be running this trip for your children it will be a fun and exciting way to 

start our new topic.  

If you have any queries please come in and see your child’s class teacher. 

Yours sincerely, 

Year 3 Team 

https://forms.office.com/e/aQMnTntCCa

